
EXTENSION NOTICE 

 

CENTRAL TENDERS BOARD 
 

 
Tender for Improvement Works to the Chaguanas Market for the Chaguanas 

Borough Corporation, Ministry of Local Government 

 

 

 

Prospective Tenderers are advised that the closing date for the receipt of tenders 

for the above project has been extended from Thursday April 19, 2012 to 1:00 

p.m. on THURSDAY APRIL 26, 2012. 

 

Tenderers are reminded that the dimensions of the slot in the Tenders Box are 

37.5cm. x 5.5cm. 
 

Late tenders will NOT be accepted under any circumstances. 

 

        

    

 

 

 

Indrani Rampersad 

         Chairman   

         Central Tenders Board 

 

 

 

CTB: 13/3/50 

April 16, 2012   
 

 


